
AUG 161982

Docket Nos. 50-313
and 50-368

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTH: Mr. William Cavanaugh III

Senior Vice President
Energy Supply

P. u. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 170, our letter dated June 11,
1982, requested an additional sum of $2.800 in fees for your May 28, 1982
application for Unit Nos. I and 2 of the Arkansas Nuclear One facility.
The $2,800 has not been received by us; therefore, it should be remitted
to our office within fifteen days after your receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,

o . m.a sensets
wm. o.nanas /

William 0. Miller, Chief

License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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